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Message:

As a concerned citizen, I strongly oppose the decision
to schedule congressional redistricting earlier than
necessary, especially when the clear intent appears to
be partisan gerrymandering to preserve political
power ahead of the upcoming midterm elections.

Redistricting should be a transparent, fair, and data-
driven process—not a political tool used to manipulate
electoral outcomes. Rushing the redistricting process
undermines public trust in our democracy,
disenfranchises voters, and weakens the principle of
fair representation. Every citizen, regardless of
political affiliation, deserves to have their vote count
equally and their community fairly represented.

Efforts to redraw district lines early for political gain
are not only unethical—they are anti-democratic. I
urge lawmakers to uphold the integrity of the
redistricting process by ensuring it is conducted
openly, with public input, and without partisan
interference. Voters should choose their
representatives, not the other way around.

Protecting democracy requires putting country before
party. I call on all elected officials to reject
gerrymandering and commit to fair maps that reflect
the will of the people.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Erin Byrne





